
Antonia Hover 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 8:43 AM 

To: Phillip Ellis <PEllis@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FEID Number(s) 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01428-2022 

Thank you for the confirmation. We will update the information in MCD per your instruction below. 

From: Phillip Ellis <PEllis@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:14 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FEID Number(s) 

Yes. Please combine these in the MCD. The utility's FEID # is now 87-3828658. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 8:30 PM 
To: Phillip Ellis 
Cc: Bianca Lherisson; Sonica Bruce; Shannon Hudson 
Subject: FEID Number(s) 

Hi Phillip, 

On 2/21/2022, Final Order PSC-2022-0095-FOF-WS (DN 01385-2022) acknowledged corporate 
reorganization and approved the name change to Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. (FCWS) on 
the following certificates: 

654-Win Lake County from Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. (WU974); 
339-W in Lake County from Brendenwood Waterworks, Inc. (WU968); 
002-W in Brevard County from Brevard Waterworks, Inc. (WU965); 
522-W and 565-S in Lake County from Harbor Waterworks, Inc. (WU956, SU957); 
667-W and 507-S in Sumter County from Jumper Creek Utility Company (WS969); 
531-Win Lake County from Lake Idlewild Utility Company (WU970); 
567-Wand 494-S in Lake County from Lakeside Waterworks. Inc. (WS962); 
450-W in Lake County from Pine Harbour Waterworks, Inc. (WU 978); 
539-W in Lake County from Raintree Waterworks, Inc. (WU969); and 
507-W and 441-S in Sumter County from The Woods Utility Company (WS965) 

CLK has made all the requisite name changes to the company/utility information in MCD. However, 
after all of them were updated, it was noted that the company name, still has several different FEID 
numbers. Is FCWS retaining all the separate FEID numbers? If not, will the company all be merged 
into "one" new FEID number later? In looking at the Div of Corp website, it appears that FCWS has 
its own FEID number. However, there is nothing in the docket directing CLK to change all the FEID 
numbers to be the one that FCWS shows on Div of Corp's website. 
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Thank you for your help! 
  
Dorothy 




